
From: Rummel, Marsha
To: Verbick, Jim; MNABoard@marquette-neighborhood.org; David Rodriguez
Date: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:30:19 PM

Hi David-
 
I hope the Clerk’s office also got this request?  Copying Jim Verbick in the Clerk’s office and the MNA
Board, too.
 
Good luck with everything!
 
Marsha
 
-----Original Message-----
From: David Rodriguez <chef@international-madison.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2020 1:59 PM
To: council <council@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Taco Local 811 Williamson Alcohol
 
To whom this may concern,
 
Our Alcohol License was approved on 7/14/2020. We have fought hard to get our restaurant built
and ready for customers since then, however delays, product shortages and COVID related financial
strain made it difficult to move forward in a timely way. Construction is about a week from
completion, and equipment is starting to arrive, however I’m probably a couple weeks out from
being able to schedule inspections.
I’m writing to request an extension to our deadline. I believe I'll be able to get inspected by the end
of January, or early February. Thank you for your consideration.
 
Regards,
 
David Rodriguez
Chef/Owner
(608) 417-9347
chef@international-madison.com
www.international-madison.com
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